
 
 
October 29, 2019 
 
Dear Lower School Parents,  
 
It was great to see so many of you attend during Parent/Teacher Conferences. Students in grades one and two will be 
bringing home their first quarter reports this week. PK and Kindergarten students will bring home their trimester reports 
prior to Thanksgiving holidays. Please do not hesitate to contact your classroom teacher or me if you have any questions 
regarding the reports.  
 
I wanted to remind you of the special uniform/dress days coming up within the next few weeks. 

Wednesday, October 30: LS students may wear red accessories with regular uniform clothes for Red Ribbon 
Week: hats, socks, hair accessories or jewelry. 

Thursday, October 31: Students may wear Halloween costumes/Halloween colors to school. 
 Friday, November 1: REGULAR uniform  

K–2 will travel to the Fairhope Civic Center for the ESRT performance of The Lion King  
 Friday, November 8: Spirit Day attire 
  
Reminders: 

• The ECC is a peanut and tree nut free building. Please do not send items to school that contain nuts or are 
processed in a facility where nuts are used in production. We ask that your read labels carefully when choosing 
food items if your child is a student in the ECC or if your child attends Extended Day. 

• Hoping to see other grades join second grade with 100% participation in OUR Annual Fund. 
• For Halloween day, all Lower School students may wear a Halloween costume to school. Children who arrive in 

a costume that may be too hot as the day continues should have appropriate clothing on underneath the costume 
in the event that they need to remove any part of their attire during the day. Lower School students will parade 
around campus shortly after arrival (approximately 8:15) to share their excitement with other divisions of the 
school. 

• The ECC is collecting paper towel and toilet paper cardboard tubes to use for projects in the Tinker Lab. We hope 
you will send those items to school so they can be recycled into creations made by the children.  

• ECC: please do not attach trinkets to Bayside school bags as these have become a distraction to the children.  
 
As always, do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or concerns. Have a wonderful week. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Marilee S. Propst 
mpropst@baysideacademy.org 
@MarileeSPropst on Twitter 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Schedule Highlights: 
Thursday, October 31: Halloween Festivities; LS parade 

through campus, 8:15 a.m. 
Friday, November 1: Regular Uniform for Field Trip (K–

2) to the Fairhope Civic Center 
Friday, November 8: Spirit Day Attire 
Monday, November 11: Veteran’s Day Parade on 

campus, 11:30 a.m. 
Thursday, November 14: Farm visits the ECC  
Friday, November 21: Kindergarten Thanksgiving Play 

in the Pilot Center Theatre, TBA 
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